
 
From: Jim Schock [mailto:jschock@sjcfl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 2:01 PM 

To: Campbell, Thomas 

Subject: Code Modification Cycle 

 
On another topic, here is a thought on the Modification Cycle. 
 

1. Instead of 4 hearings I think we could do it in three. The required items to carry over to the 
Florida Code could be flagged for special consideration during the first review cycle. Then have 
the second review and finally to Commission review. 

 
2. The rule making removing the Florida specific need should take care of that issue, but it will 

increase the number of mods submitted 
 

3. I think some experienced glitches with cut and paste and being able to easily transfer 
information from the I code hearings 

 
4. Organizations should be allowed to sponsor code changes and provide a name of who will speak 

to the mod.    
 


